
 
 
Date , 2020  
 
Mr. Rob Soloman 
 CEO Go Fund Me 
 P. O. Box 1329 855 Redwood Ave. Redwood City, California 94063 
 Email support@gofundme.com 
 Dear Mr. Soloman: 
 As a brief history, there are numerous members of various related coatrooms who upon 
learning of the medical needs of one of our members decided to open and fund an account with 
your firm in order to provide the needed funds in a convenient and timely fashion. It appears we 
were successful in raising the needed revenue however we have experienced a very real 
reluctance in getting your company to release the funds we raised minus the fees you charged 
to our intended recipient. I draft this letter seeking your assistance in correcting this matter and 
hopefully securing the release of the funds we raised for the benefit of our members in need of 
said funds, the information related to our beneficiary follows.  
 
3/16/2020 Gmail - RELEASE OKIE'S FUNDS 
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=cd2c2e126d&view=pt&search=drafts&permmsgid=msg-a%
3Ar-7708298949175903378&dsqt=1&simpl=%23msg-…  
 
2/2 Wayne Swift attorney for Okie (Lonnie Freels) On the account with all the Go Fund me 
accounts has all the records and history. Swiftlawfirm@sbcglobal.net As we are members of 
many different states it is our sincere hope this matter can be resolved without the need for each 
of us to find it necessary to raise a complaint with our various Attorneys General's offices as we 
are only interested in a good faith resolution and feel sure your legal department does not need 
to respond to numerous issues involving interstate commerce. 
 
 Sincerely,  
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